
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
2-Day UNBOUND Conference:  Participants will learn about 
Unbound through live presentations & videos and how it teaches 
5 simple “keys” to break the chains of emotional, spiritual and 
mental bondage and unlock the doors to freedom. Join us at  
St. Joseph Parish Hall- Beatrice, NE Friday, February 2nd- 6-9pm & 
Saturday, February 3rd - 8-5pm. The event is free but registration 
is required. Please register by going to: 
lincolndiocese.org/unbound 

 
 

"Heighten our heart-to-heart Communication" 
Marriage Encounter weekend in Lincoln, 
February 9-11 
Contact couple:  Pat & Janelle Benson 
Janelle:  308-940-1105 
Pat:  308-940-0670 
Home:  308-946-3568 

 

 

Joy & Hope Anniversary Recognition Mass and reception for all 

married couples will be held Sunday, February 11, 2018 at the 

regular 9:00 a.m. Mass at the Cathedral of the Risen Christ in 

Lincoln. Bishop James Conley will be the Main Celebrant at the 

Mass for this celebration of Christian Marriage. Special 

recognition will be given to those couples celebrating 10, 25, 

40 and 50 years or more who have registered.  Family guests 

are welcome. Suggested donation of $10 per couple to cover 

reception costs appreciated!  Registration forms are available in 

the St. Ann’s parish office, or call the Family Life Office, 

(402) 473-0620.  *See posted flyer for more details. 

 

 
 

CCD/CYO NEWS 
 

CCD Classes:  January 24 
 Next Class:  January 31 

2nd & 4th grades meet after school till 5:00 
6th & 7th grades meet from 6:30 to 7:45 p.m. 

 
CYO:  Meets January 28 after Mass 

PRE-SCHOOL Class:  Next class is January 28 
 

                              

  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

The Diocese of Lincoln requires that its employees and 
volunteers report any allegations of abuse or neglect of a 
minor or elder connected with church related activity to law 
enforcement, consistent with the requirements of Nebraska 
law.  If anyone has information that a minor or elder is being 
or has been subjected to abuse or neglect please report it 
immediately to local law enforcement or to the Nebraska 
Department of Health and Human Services toll-free number 1-
800-652-1999, and also to any Parish Pastor, School 
Administrator, Teacher, or to any Diocesan official at the 
Catholic Chancery (402) 488-0921, so that immediate steps 
may be taken for the protection of the minor or elder. 

 
 

 
Blessed Sacrament Catholic Preschool, 518 State Street, 

Grand Island, NE 

Open House is Monday, January 29, from 5:00-7:00 

We have openings for 3, 4, and 5 year olds. 

Our preschool is accredited by the National Association for 

the Education of Young Children (NAEYC). 

Please help us spread the word! 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

January 21, 2018 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 

Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30 am 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
 

 
CONFESSIONS:  2nd Wed. of Month, Jan. 10, 4:45-5:15 pm 

 

 
MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 

 

Sunday, Jan 28 11:00 am Ken & Virginia Peters 

 

PARISH CODE FOR www.formed.org 
C3PQDN   

 

mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?REF=34ymUusoo-QekTlFXooyw0KLa1eBzI6dJSAyChY-3RHVsaEqrCHTCAFodHRwOi8vd3d3LmZvcm1lZC5vcmc.


 

 

 
STEWARDSHIP:    (1/14/2018) 

Adult:              $1,340.00   Weekly Budget:                $772.31 
Plate:                   $11.00   YTD Budget:                $22,396.72 
Children:                  $4.43   YTD Actual:                 $29,135.80 
Building Repair    $410.00 
                                          YTD Surplus/(Shortfall):  $6,739.08 
TOTAL:             $1,765.43 
  

                                        Thank you for your donations!  
 

 
 
CEMETERY PLOTS AVAILABLE 
At the quiet country cemetery of 

St. Patrick’s Cemetery, Highland 

Gravesites are $200 each.  

Go North on Prosser Ave to 94th; Go east 5 ¼ miles  

or go North on Alda Rd to 94th; east 1 ¼ miles. 

Cemetery is on North side of road. 

For more information or to purchase,  

Call St. Ann’s Catholic Church, Doniphan 

Mon.-Thurs., 8:30 – 11:30 a.m.   402-845-2707 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Share Change • Change Heart 
             

The baby bottles are coming back!  Wellspring Pregnancy + 

Health Center offers pro-life pregnancy, parenting and sexual health 

resources to our community.  We are currently raising money to 

continue our life-saving work.  You will find a basket of baby bottles 

when you leave church the weekend of January 21st.  Please take a 

bottle home with you and fill with your spare change, cash or 

check.  Return the baby bottle to the church office or to next 

Sunday's mass - please return by February 4th.  You can also take an 

envelope and place your donation there.  Your donations stay local to 

help Wellspring offer pro-life support to the young people in the 

Hastings area.          
 
 
                                 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Free Throw Contest for Boys and Girls (Ages 9 to 14) 
Doniphan, Trumbull and Giltner area 
Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus St. Ann #11824 Council 
Sunday, January 28, 2018 
10 AM registration and 10:30 AM contest start 
Doniphan East gym. 
Questions contact Rich Mlinar at 402-902-9636 
 

 
 

 “Follow me and I will make you fishers of men.” - Mark 1:17 

Jesus’ call to “Follow me” is a call to all Christians! The call is in the 

here and now, in our present circumstances, not when we think 

we are “ready” or have everything in order. Good stewardship of 

our God-given gifts means that things aren’t always going to go 

according to our schedule and that God has a much better plan in 

store for each of us. 
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SATURDAY JANUARY 27, 2018 
Join pro-life advocates from across the 
state for the Pro-Life Mass and 44th annual 
Nebraska Walk for Life.   
Pro-Life Mass, celebrated by Most Rev. James D. 
Conley, Bishop of Lincoln, will be held at 9 a.m. at St. 
Mary’s Church (14th & K) in Downtown Lincoln.  The 
Nebraska Walk for Life will follow with a rally and walk 
at the Nebraska State Capitol at 10 a.m. 
There is also a Keynote Speaker, Ann McElhinney of 
“Gosnell,” the book and movie at approximately Noon 
at UNL- Student Union (14th & R Streets). 
*See posted flyer for more details. 
 
 

You must make a “choice” – The future of our nation 
depends on it! Choose life, not abortion and euthanasia. 
 
 

If you would like to have a Mass offered 
for yourself or a loved one, please contact 
the office as soon as possible.  The usual 
stipend in the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 
however, Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer 
Mass without an offering. Envelopes are 
available in the vestibule. 

 
 

Ministry Assignments 
Sunday, January 21 

Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Will Gallagher / Will Belz 

Offertory Robert & Lisa Schuster Family 

 
Sunday, January 28 

Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 

Servers Jacob Weiler / Dalton Smith 

Offertory Paul Smith Family 

          TEMPORARY BULLETIN DEADLINES 
Bulletin announcements are now due  

on Tuesdays by 8:00 a.m. 
All announcements must be in writing.  Please drop off 
at the parish office/e-mail them to stanns@cdolinc.net. 

mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net

